The range portion of the business is currently closed but will re-open on Monday (July 25th) morning at 9AM.  

During our July closure, we have been doing some upgrades that we couldn’t do with the range open.  The store has been open all along with the exception of the period July 2-4.  We have sent emails and letters to our members in an effort to keep them informed.

We have posted signs on our store doors and at the register stations for two weeks prior to the shutdown as well as posting it on the front page of our website, in an effort to inconvenience our loyal customers as little as possible.

We will be obligated to shut the range down for one more week in August in order to complete an upgrade to our HVAC.  That period will be posted as soon as we are aware of the contractors’ intentions.

[bookmark: _GoBack]As always, we know that there are many options for you, our customers to choose from, but we hope that the dedication, knowledge, and experience our staff provides you, will keep you coming back for more.



